
 

 

University of Guelph Humber  
SI Deferred Exam Date Change  

 

 

SI Deferred Exam Date Change: 
 
Due to the Humber Staff appreciation day holiday and the Canada Day holiday, 
students approved to write a deferred exam will now be scheduled to write on 
June 27th, 2024.  Should you have any questions, please contact your academic 
advisor. 
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